Success is the sum of small efforts repeated day in and day out.

From the Office

The exams are finally something of the past. Many thanks to everyone who worked as a team to make it a success. We look forward to reaping the rewards of every little effort.

The Intersen Phase learners will soon go on their annual tours. We trust that the programmes presented during these tours will be of value to every learner.



INFORMATION



Grade 1:

Practice - Wednesday, 29/11 10:00-12:00 Prize Giving, Thursday, 30/11 08:00-10:00

Grade 2:

Practice - Tuesday, 28/11 10:00-12:00
Prize Giving, Wednesday, 29/11 08:00-10:00

Grade 3:

Practice - Monday, 27/11 08:00-10:00
Prize Giving, Tuesday, 28/11 08:00-10:00

Laureatus Academic Prize Giving:

Practice - Monday, 04/12 10:00-11:00 Prize Giving, Tuesday, 05/12 08:00-10:00

All foundation phase learners, as well as *Laureatus* Award winners, must attend the practices. All Intersenfase learners attend the *Laureatus* Award Ceremony.

Parents of prize winners will receive an invitation.

STATIONERY AND BOOK LISTS 2024 PER GRADE

Please click on the applicable link below for a list of required stationery and books per grade.

GRADE 4

GRADE 6

GRADE 5

GRADE 7

REGISTRATION FORM / REGISTRASIEVORM 2024



ou can now enrol your child for the MRP Music Centre for 2024!





Please click on the link below for more information on the.....





RECYCLING AT MRP



We would like to remind parents about our Recycling Project at the school. It's that time of year when we prepare the house for the next year by getting rid of junk and unnecessary items.

The recycling company is happy to accept the following items:

- All newspapers, old textbooks & workbooks
- Plastic covers of books and files that are no longer in good condition
- All used white paper
- All other unwanted packaging materials and boxes.

If you have any queries about the drop-off point for these items for recycling, please contact Mrs Van Wyk at chantellev@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za.

CAPRIOLE STABLES PONY CAMP

The very popular school holiday programme is again running for the December holidays. Let your child(ren) spend the day on the farm with the lovely ponies and horses. Activities include horse riding, brushing, feeding and many other pony-related activities. Memories that will last a lifetime will be created. This camp is suitable for beginners and advanced riders, according to age group and experience. There are 2 options available: Half day (09:00-13:00) @ R 240; and Full day (09:00-17:00) @ R 320. Contact us on 082 414 7378 or 082 573 4797 or equineiq@mweb.co.za

CAPRIOLE PONY CAMP

for more information.





HIGHVELD HORSE CARE UNIT (HHCU)

The Donkey Derby event was not only about fun and excitement but also about giving back to the community by supporting the HHCU. You can still buy raffle tickets for only R20 at the school's reception. Your participation in the raffle will support the HHCU in making a positive impact on the community. You also stand a chance to win a prize. The closing date is 30 November.

FOOD BAG PROJECT

ou still have until 1 December to donate a food bag for the benefit of needy families. Please deliver to the school's reception. Follow the link below for more information:

FOOD BAG PROJECT



SECOND-HAND CLOTHES FOR CHARITY

A friendly reminder that you can donate any second-hand clothes to TRUTH. They distribute these items amongst the needy. Please hand in at the school's reception.

UNIFORM SHOP HOURS

Mondays to Fridays, except for days indicated below	07:00-17:00
7 to 14 December 2023	08:00-16:00
15 December 2023	By appointment only WhatsApp 064 937 0551
4 to 15 January 2024	08:00-16:00
Saturday, 9 Dec 2023 and Saturday, 13 Jan 2024	09:00-13:00 By appointment only WhatsApp 064 937 0551

RIDGE BOOKSHOP

To avoid disappointment and to give the bookstore the opportunity to complete the orders in time, we would like to encourage you to pay urgent attention to all book/stationery orders for 2024.



